[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:
NADE Board of Directors

From:
Meredith Rogan, Mid Atlantic Regional Director


Date:
2/12/2017



Subject:  NADE Mid Atlantic Regional Mid Year Report 2018
I am happy to be serving as the Mid Atlantic Regional Director this since June of last year.   As regional director, I have worked to have representation on national committees.  While our region’s membership is low, we have representation on almost all of the committees.   I have consistently relayed all pertinent information to the region’s chapter presidents and have been in contact with them on a regular basis.  
I am a member of Virginia’s chapter, VADE.  I have been in the position of President Elect with VADE and just this past December moved into the position of chapter President.  Our chapter has been very busy planning the 2018 NADE National Conference is very excited for this opportunity and have been working diligently on all aspects of the conference and a separate report is available for all updates on the conference progress.  The conference will be held August 11-15 2018 in Arlington, Virginia at the Holiday Inn Rosslyn/Key Bridge.  While this has been our chapter’s focus this past year, we have also been able to host a school supply again in August.  We are also presently collecting donations for a program called Blessing Bags, which provides personal hygiene products to homeless shelters.   We just completed a membership drive in January and through the support of NADE and our Director, Leon Scales supported our efforts so that we were able to give away two free memberships.  Another free membership is being funded as a prize for our conference t-shirt design competition.
The Delaware chapter, DADE, has had a slow last three months as the office is understaffed and the members have faced challenges balancing work demands and NADE.  They have been in contact with me on a regular basis and do have representation on a committee.  
The DC chapter, CADE, has had a busy start to 2018.  They recently increased their membership by 60%.  They have also completed one fundraiser and are planning two more.  Additionally they were able in December to complete a Toy Drive, giving more than 20 toys to the kids of DC!   They are in the planning stages for our charity walk in support of the March of Dimes in April, as well as planning for the August Conference.  CADE has been in regular contact with the director and has representatives on a committee.  
On a positive note, the President in the Maryland chapter has been located and we have been in contact.  The chapter has not been very active but happy to be able to have communication with the chapter again.  
Unfortunately, the West Virginia and Pennsylvania chapters do not have any members at this time.   Plans are in the works to make a trip to the offices later this spring.  

It is a pleasure to serve as Mid Atlantic Regional Director and look forward to serving in this capacity for the rest of the term. 

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Rogan

 NADE Mid Atlantic Regional Director
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